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NEWSLETTER NO. 5 SUMMER TERM – 26 th May 2017 
 

THE WEEK AHEAD 
Saturday 27th    
Sunday 28th    

Monday 29th May  to Friday 2nd  June  HALF TERM 
Saturday 3rd     
Sunday 4th    

 WEEK 6  

Monday 5th  Whole School Assembly 08.55 
Tuesday 6th  School Photographer – Class Photos, Team Photos & Y6 ‘SPECIAL’ 
Wednesday 7th  Swimming – Y3 08.45 @ Mayfield 
 U11/10 Boys Cricket v Beechwood (AWAY) CANCELLLED 
Thursday 8th  Open Classrooms for KS1 08.30 – 08.45 
 Y6 Safety in Action at Bowles  12.15 – 14.30 
Friday 9th   Open Classrooms for KS2 08.30 – 08.45 
 Non-Uniform Day for PTA Summer Fair  
 Parent and Toddler Session 09.00 – 10.15 
 Awards Assembly 08.55 
Saturday 10th Rosehill Rounders Tournament 13-00-15.00 
Sunday 11th First Holy Communion Mass 10.30 
 

GOOD STUDENT BADGES 
RECEPTION  Luke  For being a super leader during our group play time  

YEAR 1 
Liberty  For an amazing lily pond painting  
Rupert For making a fantastic effort to join up his writing  

YEAR 2 
Sophie 

For their very enthusiastic book reviews! 
Freya 

YEAR 3 
Oliver For superb artwork this half-term! 
Monty For his excellent attitude to his work in all areas 

YEAR 4 The whole class For a fantastic effort with their Science talks  
YEAR 5 William For persevering with some really tricky fraction work 

YEAR 6 
Arthur & Jack For working so well together as business partners in the planning and 

marketing of their Theme Parks  Mia & Christopher 
 

FRIENDSHIP AWARD Sophia Y5 For always being kind and friendly  

PE 
William Y5 For excellent throwing with rockets 

Beatrice Y3 For an excellent attitude in swimming and great front crawl 
technique 

MUSICIAN OF THE WEEK 
Beatrice Y3 

For great listening and singing in Music this week! 
Maisy Y2 

 
CONGRATULATIONS TO: 
Alfred Y2 who received a trophy for a great season at his club, Wadhurst United JFC, and a medal for 
participating in the Tonbridge Football Tournament  
Jack Y4,  U9 Plate winners 2017 with his team, Pembury JFC.  
Amelia Y3 won her 40cm Show Jumping class and rode really well; came 3rd on Bee in the Show Jumping 
class and achieved a Clear Round 
Monty Y3 who passed Grade 1 Piano  
Florence Y3 who passed Grade 1 Piano  
Katy Y3 who achieved Stage 4 of the ASA Learn to Swim Award Scheme.  
Elena Y4 who came 3rd in the U9 Sussex Junior Chess Grand Prix 2016-2017 
 

ROUNDERS  
Red Team Report by Amelia M Y5 
On Wednesday 24th May Sacred Heart Red team played a rounders match against Bricklehurst Manor School.  
We started off batting and with some amazing hits by Maddy T, Phoebe, Maddy G and Hannah and fast 
running by Amalie, Martha, Jemima and Sophia we managed to score some incredible rounders.  We scored 6 
in total.  
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When we were fielding we caught out lots of players from Bricklehurst with Hannah’s great positioning at 
backstop and Sophia and Amelia’s good catching.  The whole team played extremely well and congratulations 
to Phoebe who received Player of the Match.  The final score was 6:6.  
Blue Team Report by Mia Y6 
On Wednesday 24th May the blue team played a match of rounders against Bricklehurst Manor.  In the first half 
we were batting while Bricklehurst were fielding.  All the girls tried their hardest while batting and managed to 
score a few brilliant rounders.   
In the second half we were fielding.  Everyone did their best to try to catch the ball and stump a few players 
out from Bricklehurst.  Throughout that half we all tried hard but unfortunately Bricklehurst managed to score 
10 rounders leaving the final score 8:10 to Bricklehurst.  
We would like to thank Mrs Overy for coaching us, the parents for driving us and Bricklehurst for providing us a 
lovely match tea.  
 
HOT LUNCHES MENU  

MON TUES  WEDS THURS FRI  
Homemade Beef 
Burger in a Bun with 
Jacket Wedges & 
Ketchup 

Chicken, Tomato & 
Mozzarella Lasagne 
with Garlic Bread 

Mexican Day Menu: 
Smokey Pork Tacos 
with Grated Cheese 

Roast Chicken with 
Roasted New 
Potatoes, Stuffing 
Ball & Gravy 

Smoked Bacon 
Neapolitan Pasta 
with Grated Cheddar 
& Mozzarella 

 
PTA 
Many thanks to everyone who took part in the quiz last weekend. We had an 
amazing evening and an excellent turn out! With the quiz and the ice lolly sale, we 
have raised £750, which is a fantastic week’s work! Thank you everyone for your 
support. Have a lovely half term.  

 
SUNHATS & SUNCREAM 
In the warm weather it is essential that your child applies suncream before coming to school and brings further 
supplies in they have an outdoor after school club.  School uniform sun hats are also obligatory at this time of 
year particularly for PE lessons and lunchtime play when the sun is at its hottest.  We want the children to 
enjoy the benefits of the sunshine without the pain! 
 
BLOOD DONATION 
There will be an opportunity to give blood on: 
·  Wednesday 7th June at All Saints Parish Church, Lower Hall, Church Road Crowborough 13.30–16.00 and 

17.00–19.30. 
 
SPARK CAMPS @ Mayfield  
Mayfield SPARK camps are fun, exciting & educationa l holiday camps to introduce, develop & inspire 
your child’s creative ‘spark’. 
The educational Easter and summer programme is for children between 4 and 14 years of age.  Places are 
going fast so book now to avoid disappointment! 
For details and for more information please visit http://www.mayfieldgirls.org/SPARK-Camps  to see all of 
the fun and exciting activities which are available. 
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Another busy and exciting week at Sacred Heart Scho ol  
where learning is fun!   
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A big thank you to everyone who took part in the Foundation Stage fundraiser  -

Decorating Pottery.  We raised an amazing  
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This week in                    the 
children have been working in 
pairs as ‘business partners’ to 
build a theme park! They have had 
the opportunity to make choices 
and decisions; to develop problem-
solving and thinking skills; to 
strengthen their ability to work 
collaboratively and to use a range 
of skills learnt in Maths and 
English. They have had a lot of fun 
doing so! 
In addition, children have 
continued to enjoy making their 
whole-class textile story of The 
Tempest. It is very much ‘work in 
progress’, but it should be on 
display for the end of year musical. 

 

 

                         led us in a beautiful reflection on the Feast of Pentecost (Sunday 4th 
June) and the gifts of the Holy Spirit.  This was followed by their cake sale at 
breaktime, raising                    for the Good Shepherd Appeal which supports 
children’s charities.  Well done Year 2: you are an inspiration! 

 


